SECTION 10
Request for DHR to Review Proposed Borrow Pit Site
Please find attached a sample letter that is to be completed if the Contractor is going to open a new Borrow Pit.

Submit this letter via email to:

Dr. Adrianne Daggett


Adrianne.Daggett@dos.myflorida.com

850-245-6372 or 800-847-7278

Revised as of 06/04/2019
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TIGER CONTRACTING COMPANY
2435 Willow Lane    Jacksonville, FL 35548

(904) 678-9642             FAX (904) 678-9645

May 24, 2019






State Division of Archives

History and Records Division

Bureau of Historic Site and Properties

Tallahassee, FL 32304

Re:
Requesting Division of Historical Resources to Review New Borrow Pit Site
FINPROJ No:

FAP No.:
(If applicable)

Contract No.:

County/Section:


Pit Name:

We propose in the very near future to open a new borrow pit and construct a haul road to furnish fill material to the above referred Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) project

The proposed borrow pit site is owned by                                                  and is located as follows:

Parcel Number:

Section, Township, Range:

Lat/Long:

Physical Address:

County, City:




Description: See attached map
Per the requirements of Section 120-6 of the FDOT Standard Specifications for Road and Bridge Construction, please initiate a review of this site in accordance with Chapters 267.061 and 373.414, Florida Statutes, and implementing state regulations for possible effects on historic properties listed, or eligible for listing, in the National Register of Historic Places, or otherwise of historical, architectural or archaeological value. Please advise as to your findings at your earliest convenience.

If you have any questions in regard to this request, contact                                                  (Contractor’s Representative) at                                                               (Area Code-Phone).
Sincerely,

Stephanie Michaels

Project Manager
